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!ADMITS YOU + A FRIEND!

Big fun.
New friends.

Big fun.
New friends.

A new member sign-up event

 girlscoutsofmaine.org | 888-922-4763 | customercare@gsmaine.org 

Can’t make it to the event? No worries! We host multiple sign-up
events throughout the year. Find one that best fits your schedule: 

 You can also join anytime online at girlscoutsofmaine.org.

 This event is for families looking for information about joining Girl Scouts, not current members. 
Wearing a mask at this event is optional unless it is required by the event location.

Dressing
as a unicorn
is optional


	Text2: Thursday, April 27th| 5:30 p.m.
	Text3: Scarborough Community Services- Conference Room
	Text4: 418 Payne Road
	Text5: Scarborough, Maine, 04070
	Text8: This is not a school-sponsored event. Girls Scouts of Maine is a 501©3 non-profit organization.
	Text7: Scarborough Community Services
	Text6: Thursday, April 27th |  5:30 p.m.
	description: Girls in grades Pre K-3 and a caregiver are invited to join us for a Unicorn Party. Together we will make unicorn binary code bracelets, unicorn pins, and learn about how you can become a Girl Scout!


